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TRAFFIC & TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MINUTES 
September 8, 2008 

 
I) Attendance Sheet on file 

 
II) Concerns about the Select Bus Service (BX12) 

A) Another delivery window is needed for merchants between Sedgwick Avenue and 
University Avenue 

B) Residents at Fordham Hill are upset that their bus stop was moved. A number of 
disabled and older individuals are having problems with the new stop locations 

C) Individuals are unsure how to transfer from the local the bus to the BX 12 and 
vice versa. 

D) There are problems with only the SBS BX12 buses going to Manhattan 
1) The Chair is trying to arrange meeting with the MTA for October 

 
III) Subway issues: 

A) Bedford Park 
1) Vines are growing back on the platform and the front of the station is very 

dirty 
B) Mosholu Parkway 

1) Now that the station has been re-done, when will MTA do to restore the 
parkland around the station? 

C) What is the MTA’s policy about posting subway work notices? 
 

IV) The carting of debris from Jerome Park Reservoir has been placed on hold. The 
announced truck route starts on Goulden Avenue to Bedford Park Boulevard, then 
onto Jerome Avenue to Fordham Road, down Fordham Road to the Major Deegan 
Expressway and then heads northbound. All work is on hold.  

 
V) Bike Awareness: 

A) The Committee would like to push for more bike racks in the community 
 

VI) Street conditions, maintenance and speed reduction areas: 
A) The Community Board office is compiling a list of streets that need work done. 


